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END OF FINANCIAL YEAR January 31st saw the end of the financial 

year. We are pleased to report that the College finances 
broke even. Thank you to all, churches and individuals 
who so generously donated. One disturbing development 
has been the significant decrease in church giving of 
over £20,000. Planned savings in running costs and a 
delayed payment, which will have to be met in this 
financial year, enabled the books to balance. PLEASE 

pray for increased generosity to enable us to keep fees at their current affordable 
levels.  
 

OPEN NIGHT Keep Tuesday 19th March free and come along to Open Night 
from 6.30 to 9.30pm. Perhaps you know of potential students, invite them. If you 
would like some invitations, please let us know. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRAYER TARGETS As we think of Open Night, please 
pray with us for the next academic year’s intake in September 
2013. We have set prayer targets of 20 new students for the 
Preparation for Ministry (undergraduate programme) and 12 for 

the Postgraduate programme. 
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